
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 

APPELLATE SIDE 

NOTIFICATION 

No.1510-RG                                                                                         Dated April 7, 2020

In continuation of the notification no 1506 RG dated 28.03.2020 it is hereby informed that

the word “Skype” in the said notification stands replaced by “Microsoft Teams”.

All concerned are advised to kindly download, “Microsoft Teams” in their Laptop or Android

Phone or iOS device. An invitation will be sent to the person/advocate on record concerned

by the administrator managing the respective benches in their email address communicated to

the High Court while forwarding their respective petitions/applications.

  Sd/- 
(RAI CHATTOPADHYAY) 

    Registrar General, High Court, Calcutta


